
 

                                    

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS  

 

June 3, 2024 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met June 3, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Keith Roe, Ed Duskie, and 

Brent Beck were present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk, was present for the meeting. 

 

Paul Wilson discussed options for disorganizing or transferring the powers and responsibilities of Holmwood 

Township Board to the County. The Commissioners referenced K.S.A. 80-120. 

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, discussed repairs to the 2021 Dodge Ram patrol vehicle. He said one taser gun is no longer 

working so he needs to order a new one.  

 

Dwight Frost discussed needing a tube placed on 70 Road.  

 

The minutes of the May 28, 2024, Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed personnel. The Commissioners discussed road concerns.  

 

Shannon Rothchild, Nex-Tech, discussed security vulnerability when using Windows Home and Pro. He 

discussed options to upgrade a whole device vs installing a different version of Windows.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:05 a.m.  

 

 

__________________________________   ___________ __________________________ 

Brent Beck, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk                    Ed Duskie, Vice-Chairman 

 


